
Accounting Historians Notebook Accounting Historians Notebook 

Volume 12 
Number 2 Fall 1989 Article 3 

Fall 1989 

New journal editors New journal editors 

Academy of Accounting Historians 

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook 

 Part of the Accounting Commons, and the Taxation Commons 

Recommended Citation Recommended Citation 
Accounting Historians, Academy of (1989) "New journal editors," Accounting Historians Notebook: Vol. 12 
: No. 2 , Article 3. 
Available at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook/vol12/iss2/3 

This Article is brought to you for free and open access by the Archival Digital Accounting Collection at eGrove. It 
has been accepted for inclusion in Accounting Historians Notebook by an authorized editor of eGrove. For more 
information, please contact egrove@olemiss.edu. 

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook/vol12
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook/vol12/iss2
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook/vol12/iss2/3
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Faah_notebook%2Fvol12%2Fiss2%2F3&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/625?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Faah_notebook%2Fvol12%2Fiss2%2F3&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
http://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/643?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Faah_notebook%2Fvol12%2Fiss2%2F3&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/aah_notebook/vol12/iss2/3?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Faah_notebook%2Fvol12%2Fiss2%2F3&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:egrove@olemiss.edu


DALE FLESHER WILLIAM SAMSON 

NEW JOURNAL EDITORS 
Professors Gary Previts (Case Western 

Reserve University) and Mary S. Stone 
(University of Alabama) have stepped 
down after four years as co-editors of The 
Accounting Historians Journal. The new 
editors are Dale L. Flesher (University of 
Mississippi) and William D. Samson 
(University of Alabama). Flesher and 
Samson took over their new duties on June 
1, 1989. The first issue of The Journal for 
which they will be responsible will be the 
Spring, 1990 issue. 

Flesher has served for the past ten years 
as the editor of The Accounting Historians 

Notebook. This (Fall, 1989) will be his last 
issue of The Notebook. The new editor of 
The Notebook will be Elliott Slocum of 
Georgia State University. 

Individuals wishing to submit article 
manuscripts to The Accounting Historians 
Journal should now send them, along with 
the $30 submission fee ($15 for 
members), to: 

Dale L. Flesher, Editor 
The Accounting Historians Journal 
School of Accountancy 
University of Mississippi 
University, MS 38677 
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